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Wednesday 13th September 2023  

Coventry Cathedral/ Evacuee experience day trip  

Dear Parent/Carer   
 

In the second half of the Autumn term, we will be learning about the Coventry Blitz as a part 

of our history topic.   
 

On Wednesday 22nd November 2023, the children will be visiting the Cathedral ruins, in town, 

they will be leaving school at 9.15 and returning before the end of the day. Your child will 

need to bring a packed lunch in a named disposal container/bag with a drink. If your 

child is entitled to a free school meal, a packed lunch will be provided by the school. If 

your child pays for a school meal and you would like to purchase a packed lunch from 

school for this visit, please tick the box on the form below.  
 

The children will take part in an activity day lead by guides. The guides will be dressed up as 

characters from the 1940’s and the children will take part in a range of activities to help them 

learn more and try to experience life as someone who lived during these times.  
 

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £14.40   per child to cover the cost of the trip.   

Coach costs £4.00 per child, activities and area for lunch £10.40 per child.  This can be paid 

in instalments online up until the day of the trip.  If voluntary contributions do not meet the 

cost of the trip then it may be cancelled. Payment can be made online via the new school App 

My Child at School (MCAS).  

 

Please complete the consent form below and also advise if your child will be bringing their own 

packed lunch or requires one from school. 

 

If you need any assistance with this please contact the school office. We will not exclude any 

pupils from taking part in the trip because their parents cannot afford to contribute at a 

particular time.  If this is the case, please make a telephone appointment to speak with Mrs 

McGibney in confidence.    

 

Please complete the permission slip and return this to school by Monday 6th November 

2023.    

Yours sincerely   
 

Mr Maguire, Mrs Hatton and Miss Wherly.  
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Year 5 – Coventry Cathedral 

 
 

Child’s name:  
  

 
Class:    

YES  NO  

I give my permission for my child to take part in the educational visit detailed above.  

 

  
YES  NO  My child has a medical condition (please include asthma) requiring regular medical treatment 

or medication.  If yes, give brief details:  

 

  
YES  NO  My child requires a school provided packed lunch. (If your child is not entitled to free school 

meals the packed lunch will be charged at £2.50)  

 

Please tick a choice of sandwich:  

Cheese [  ]   Ham [  ]    Tuna [  ]  
YES  NO  In the event of an emergency, I agree to my son/daughter receiving emergency dental, 

medical or surgical treatment, including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered 

necessary by the medical authorities present.   

 

EMERGENCY CONTACT NAME (please list 

in order you wish them to be contacted in 

the event of an emergency)  

 

Relationship to child:  Contact number:  

1.  

 
    

2.  

 
    

Signed (parent or legal guardian):  Date:  

  
  
 

 


